Note Regarding January 17, 2023 Special Closed Session

Although today’s special closed session was properly noticed, please note that the agenda for
1/24/23 was erroneously posted for this morning’s special closed session meeting of 1/17/23.
As soon as the error was discovered, a corrected link for this morning’s closed session agenda
was replaced with the correct Zoom Link and agenda information and public comment on the
closed session item was made available. Anyone wishing to comment on the 1/24/23 agenda
items will be able to do so next week at public comment. The public may also comment on
today’s agenda during general public comment next week. Apologies for any inconvenience
that this created. If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk of the Board at: (707)
565-2241.



